
 To.                                                                                           Date: 7
th

 November 2013 

Community Leaders and Friends 

Subject: Bangladesh Australia Friendship Fair 2013 Rescheduled 

This it to inform you that due to the weather this weekend which forecasted rainy we 

have decided that it is best to reschedule our Bangladesh Australia Friendship Fair 

2013 to Sunday 17
th

 November 2013 as it will be an outdoor event. The Festival will 

be held at Tempe Reserve. Tempe, NSW Sydney, Australia.  

The Festival agenda is still the same just the date has been changed. We are sorry for 

the last minute change due to the weather. You with your family members are 

cordially invited to participate in our fair. Please let your friends and family know 

about the reschedule   

Your presence will be highly appreciated. We hope you will enjoy our Fair, we will 

be thankful to you for offering us your valuable time and advice to make our fair 

successful. 

Once again we send our sincere apologies for any inconvenience that has been 

caused. 

With Best Regards, 

M. Iqbal Farrukh                                                            Bellal Hossain Dhali 

President                                                                         General Secretary 


